10 River Bend Road,
Unionville, ON, L3R 1K2
July 15, 2016

Bochner Eye Institute,

40 Prince Arthur Avenue,

Toronto, ON, M5R 1A9

Attn: Dr. R. Stein

Dear Dr. Stein:
| trust that all is going well with you.

Two weeks ago | was returning from my son's home in Lindsay taking my usual scenic route, it
was after 8:30 pm, in a time my Scottish parents would call "the gloaming” - that long-evening
lighting effect of the time of year. )

As | drove | could see the moon and one or two brighter stars in the slowly-darkening sky and
also laid out before me | could see with clarity and vividness the rolling countryside of fields
with their near-ripe crops of contrasting colour, texture and height, with sightings of the first
porch lights coming on at the farmhouses scattered across the landscape.

As the road, which was mostly newly-paved gently undulated and weaved through this fantasia-
like atmosphere and the car effortlessly flowing along, | found myself humming at this whole
spectacle and had an urge that | must drop you a line to re-express my appreciation.

So, thank you for what you have accomplished with my cataract operation — it is sincerely
appreciated.

No need to reply to this — just some time when you have the moment to sit back, relax into
yourself and permit the full knowing of the many of us whose lives have been positively
enriched and view of the world uplifted because of your skill, expertise and dedication to this
work and that of your friendly, heipful and finessing-us-through-the-process re-assuringly staff.
Life is goooood!!
Thanks again.
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Sincerely, /4
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lan Morrison




